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Victoria Boyne

Subject: FW: spotted owl?

From: Douglas, Jason [mailto:jason_douglas@fws.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 2:42 PM 
To: Angela Barclay 
Subject: Re: spotted owl? 
  
Angela, 
  
The information we received from the camera trap crew is that the owl was photographed on November 4, 
2014, near Box canyon at these coordinates – [redacted as per USFWS request, location is north of box canyon, 
approximately 1 mile west of project area—i.e. footprint]. 
  
This is near a camera site and so we request that the coordinates be kept low-key to safeguard the crew's safety 
and protect the equipment. 
  
Take care.  
 
 
Jason M. Douglas 
Fish and Wildlife Biologist 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
Arizona Ecological Services Office 
201 North Bonita Street, Suite 141 
Tucson, Arizona 85745 
(520) 670-6150, extension 226 (voice) 
(520) 670-6155 (fax) 
http://www.fws.gov/southwest/es/arizona/ 
  
On Mon, Jan 5, 2015 at 10:17 AM, Angela Barclay <abarclay@swca.com> wrote: 

Hi Jason, 

Any more info on this? I’m at SWCA through this week and starting at the Coronado next Monday the 12th. 

Thanks! 

Angela 

^..^  ^..^ 

From: Douglas, Jason [mailto:jason_douglas@fws.gov]  
Sent: Monday, November 17, 2014 2:36 PM 
To: Angela Barclay; Taiz, Josh -FS 
Subject: Re: spotted owl? 

 Angela and Josh, 

 The buzz is that someone told an FWS biologist about having seen an MSO in the action area. I believe there's 
a photo, and we've requested the GPS coordinates. I'll forward whatever I learn. 
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Jason M. Douglas 
Fish and Wildlife Biologist 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 

Arizona Ecological Services Office 

201 North Bonita Street, Suite 141 
Tucson, Arizona 85745 
(520) 670-6150, extension 226 (voice) 
(520) 670-6155 (fax) 
http://www.fws.gov/southwest/es/arizona/ 

 On Mon, Nov 17, 2014 at 1:44 PM, Angela Barclay <abarclay@swca.com> wrote: 

What’s this buzz I hear about a spotted owl occurrence in the Rosemont project area!?! 

 Angela M.D. Barclay, M.S. 
Senior Natural Resources Specialist 
 
SWCA Environmental Consultants 
343 West Franklin Street 
Tucson, Arizona 85701 
P 520.325.9194 x4900 | F 520.325.2033 

  

 

Visit Our Website: http://www.swca.com   

Find us on Facebook: http://on.fb.me/SWCA-Environmental  

See us on LinkedIn:  http://www.linkedin.com/company/swca-environmental-consultants  

  

  

  


